
Pekhale Sneha Dattatray
faculty of MET's Institute of Engineering, Nashik has participated in Faculty 
Orientation Program on “STATISTICS” held on 17 February 2022, by Department of 
Computer Engineering, IOE, BKC, Adgaon, Nashik-03 in association with Board of 
Studies (BoS), Computer Engineering, SPPU, Pune.
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